Christian & Missionary Alliance Fairview Park Kindergarten / Nursery School
Notice for 2020/2021 Nursery and K1 Students

20" August,2020
Dear Parents,

Please pay attention to the following information.

1. 2020/2021 N and K1 parent’s day
Due to the outbreak of coronavirus, the 2020/2021 N and K1 parent’s day will be
rescheduled. A further announcement will be made when the epidemic subsides.

2. Orientation Day for 2020/2021 N and K1 Student’s day
The Orientation Day for 2020/2021 N and K1 student will be rescheduled due to the
suspension of on-campus activities by Education Bureau. A further announcement will be
made if Education Bureau have any further arrangement.

3. Payment of September 2020
The monthly tuition fee and snack fee for 2020/2021 N and K1 Whole Day Class students
are pending approval by Education Bureau. A further announcement will be made.

4. Arrangement of Homework and E-Learning in September
In view of severity of the epidemic, all face-to-face classes and on-campus activities have
to be suspended until further notice. Further arrangement will be published in our website
and updated by our teachers via phone calls.

5. School Opening Hours
Monday to Friday: 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
Saturday: 9:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.

We will review the aforementioned measures in accordance to the development of the
epidemic and make further announcements in due course. Please visit our website to
obtain the latest information. If you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact our
school office (Tel. 2471 6461).

Yours sincerely,

O A @M@

Chu F g C iu
The Principal




